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H A L F  Y E A R  R E S U L T S  T O  B E  A N N O U N C E D  
 
 
10 February 2022 
 

Michael Hill International Limited (ASX/NZX: MHJ) intends to release its half year results to 26 December 2021 
before market opening on Wednesday 23 February 2022. 

Investors and analysts are invited to join a live webcast hosted by Managing Director & CEO, Daniel Bracken, 
and CFO, Andrew Lowe, on Wednesday 23 February 2022 at 9am (Brisbane, Qld time).  

 

To listen to the webcast please follow the link below:  

Date/time: Wednesday 23 February 2022 at 9am (Brisbane, Qld time) 

Webcast link:  https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/tyg7hh5u 

 

Should you wish to dial in, please use the link below to pre-register: 

Dial-in pre-registration link: https://apac.directeventreg.com/registration/event/1077568  

 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Company Secretary.  

- ENDS - 

 
For further information:   
Anthea Noble      
Head of Investor Relations     
+61 438 770 704      
anthea.noble@michaelhill.com.au     
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